
Appeal for missing Livingston
man

Police in West Lothian are appealing for the public’s help in
tracing a man who is missing from the Livingston area.

30 year old David Baird was last seen at St John’s Hospital
around 9.15pm yesterday evening.

Police believe David may be in the Airdrie area, but they are
increasingly concerned for his welfare.

David is described as white, 5ft 8in tall, slim build, short
black hair which is spiked on top, and he was last seen
wearing a grey hooded top and dark trousers.

Inspector  Davie Fyvie said: “We are greatly concerned for
David’s welfare and I would ask anyone who thinks they may
have seen David  in the Livingston or Airdrie area to get in
touch with us immediately.”

Anyone with information should contact Police Scotland on 101
or information can be given anonymously to Crimestoppers on
0800 555 111.
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